
Dr. Prem Raj Singh for IAPA Executive Committee Member - Request for Your Support

Dear Esteemed IAPA Members,

I hope this message finds you in good health and high spirits. I am excited to share with you that I have submitted my 
candidature for the post of Executive Committee member in the upcoming IAPA national election. As someone who is 
deeply passionate about the Paediatric Anaesthesiology , I am eager to contribute my skills and experience to the 
advancement of our association.

Allow me to briefly introduce myself. I am Dr. Prem Raj Singh, currently serving as an Additional Professor in the 
Department of Anaesthesiology and Critical Care at KGMU, Lucknow. I have had the privilege of being the founding 
Secretary of UP IAPA and the Secretary of the ISA Lucknow chapter.

The online election will take place from April 16th to April 18th, 2023, between 10 am and 5 pm. I humbly request your 
valuable vote and support in this election. Your belief in my vision and capabilities will be crucial for the success of my 
candidature.

Together, we can work towards the betterment of our profession and the IAPA. I am committed to collaborating with all 
members to ensure that our association remains a beacon of excellence and innovation in the field of Paediatric 
Anaesthesiology.

Thank you for your consideration, and please feel free to reach out to me if you have any questions or concerns. I am more 
than happy to discuss my plans and goals for the association.

Warm regards,

Dr. Prem Raj Singh
Additional Professor, Department of Anaesthesiology and Critical Care, KGMU, Lucknow
Founding Secretary, UP IAPA
Secretary, ISA Lucknow Chapter
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